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(Under Other Matters)

Amb Gharekhan, the SG’s representative, informed that Mr Riza, the SG’s Special Envoy is
still in the area. He will return over the weekend. Next week, he will report to the SC. The
SRSG for Rwanda, Mr. Booh-Booh has returned to Nairobi. He intends to visit some African
countries and request their good offices in settling the conflict in Rwanda. He is kicking off
his trip on Monday, in Gabon.



